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September 17, 2024

Major General Merilo,

On behalf of U.S. Forces operating in Estonia, | wanted to thank you for your country’s
significant investment in Camp Reedo. The camp will be critical towards sustaining US
Soldiers and enabling even greater training opportunities across our bilateral
partnership and our broader Alliance.

My personal regrets for not being able to attend the ceremony on 17 September. We
have been executing Exercise Avenger Triad, which included leadership from your 15t
Infantry Division. The Division — yet again — performed tremendously and added
incredible value to the whole endeavor.

| look forward to meeting you soon and look forward to further developing our
relationship with Estonia and visiting Camp Reedo.

Best wishes to you and let me know how | or V Corps can ever be of assistance.
STRONGER TOGETHER!
IT WILL BE DONE!
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Sincerely,

Charles 5 Costanza

Lieutenant General, U.S. Army

Commanding



